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It’s hard to believe we are already entering November!  
The holidays are approaching quickly and we know
that this can be a very busy time for families.  

Reminder, we have a days coming up where we are
closed for school.  We will also send home flyers as
these dates get closer.  In addition, teachers will begin
taking a look at data for progress reports.  Keep an
eye out for those coming in December!  

          -Mary

The Holidays are Coming! Important
Upcoming Dates

11/10:
Veteran’s Day
Campus closed
11/20-24:
Thanksgiving
break Campus
closed

Teacher Spotlight

Meet Jocelyn Huerta!  Jocelyn is our
amazing Elementary school teacher in
Classroom 10/11.   

She graduated from the University of
California, Riverside, and received her
teaching credential from Sonoma State
University.  She is hoping to pursue her
Masters within the next year. In her free
time she enjoys exploring new cities with
her little family, tasting the best vanilla
lattes at local coffee shops and finding the
best treasures at thrift shops.
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Meet our two employees of the Month!

Ashley Huerta works as a Lead assistant in 5/7,our functional skills high school classroom.  Ashley is always willing to lend a hand and isconstantly looking for solutions for her students.
Eduardo Barcenas is a Lead assistant in Room 2,our community based transition classroom.  Eduardo always finds ways to help his peers andis happy to share his experience with new staffstarting at Lattice.

Thank you for all you do for our school!

Lattice Loves Halloween

Halloween is our favorite time on campus!  
The staff and students all got into the
holiday spirit and showed off their best
costumes.  Every year our students get to
trick or treat classroom to classroom
collecting sweet treats from their favorite
staff.  This year we also welcomed families
to join us on campus for a Halloween parade
where all of the student got to strut their
stuff.  We can’t wait for next year!   

Employees of the Month


